
SPORTING ARMS-AMMUNITION-TARGETS-TRAPS 

ILICN,NEW YORKI3357 
TElEPHONE 13151 894-99~1 

Mr. H. Patrick Mccaffrey 
3304 Olympic Circle 
Nixa, Missouri 65714 

Dear Mr. Mccaffrey: 

March 19, 1990 

We have completed examination of your rifle whicn was returned to 
us on December 1, 1989 along with your letter dated November 28, 
1989, and the enclosures. We apologize for the delay in responding 
to your correspondence. We have been busy servicing our customers 
requests following the end of the fall hunting season. In addi-
tion, we wanted to carefully consider the statements made in your 
letter. 

Examination of your rifle revealed that it operated properly in 
every respect. Trigger pul I was measured to be 5 pounds and the 
sear-lift with the safety in the "on-safe" position was within 
specifications at .008". It was noted that the original trigger 
assembly has been replaced with one which allows the bolt to be 
raised when the safety is in the "on-safe" position. 

We found nothing wrong with your rifle and, therefore, have decided 
that we wi I I not comply with your request to provide you with a new 
firearm. Remington has been involved in I itigation as you note 
concerning allegations regarding the Model 700. However, we stand 
behind both examinations of your rifle. On both occasions, 
numerous attempts were made to duplicate the malfunctions described 
in your 1984 Jetter without any accidental firings experienced. 
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